How to contact your Legislators in 2022:

US Mail: When writing to your Legislators, it is best to use business stationary including a return
address. Identify the topic, clearly state your opinion and list the reasons for your position. If you are
a business owner, be sure to identify your company, list your products or services and include the
number of employees.

Telephone call: Telephone calls can be effective when you need to contact your Legislator
immediately, especially if it's regarding an impending vote. If you do not get to speak directly with a
Legislator, make sure you have a clear message that includes your name, title, company name,
telephone number, bill number, subject and how you would like the Legislator to vote.

E-mail: E-mail is an effective option, especially towards the end of the session when bills are being
discussed and voted on more quickly (most Legislators have access to their e-mail accounts while
they are on the floor). Include the bill number and subject in the subject line. Clearly state your
opinion and list the reasons for your position. If you are a business owner, be sure to identify your
company, list your products or services and include the number of your employees.

In all cases, ask the Legislator for a response and thank them for their time.

To Participate in Virtual General Assembly Public Hearings click here for the latest guidelines,

For more information email PJ@danburychamber.com or call 203-743-5565.


https://www.cga.ct.gov/searchresults.asp?cx=005177121039084408563%3Ahs1zq3ague8&ie=UTF-8&cof=FORID%3A10&q=how+to+submit+testimony+virtually&submission=%EF%80%82
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